
North Platte United Soccer Club 

 Tuesday May 11, 2021   

Board Members 

President:  Kristina Smith, Co-Vice:  Bobbie Johnson and Larry Miles, Secretary: Karen Hatch,  

Treasurer: Tonya Hoatson, Registrar: Eric Ryan, Coaching Director: Scott LeTourneau               

At Large Members: Shad Connick and Meredith Erbert, Immediate Past President: Bob Nitsch 

 Approval of December Minutes and December Financial Report 

April Minutes-Approved 

April Financial Report-Approved 

Old Business   

1. Summer 2021 Tournaments: Please communicate with other coaches and parents as you plan your 

summer tournaments 

2. Nebraska State Soccer is making changes to Registration Process/Software.  Please watch for 

communications from Eric Ryan. 

3. The CD at First National Bank Omaha was closed.   

Funds were moved to Nebraska Land Bank and then used to purchase parkas for the boys and girls 

teams at North Platte High School. 

4. Officers voted and approved using NP United Funds to purchase parkas for the NPHS boys and girls 

soccer teams. 

New Business 

1. Scott LeTourneau and Karen Hatch would like to discuss Head Coaches being compensated for their 

time and knowledge given to NP United Teams.   

We would like to discuss an entry level payment that would increase as each coach added new 

licenses/certifications to their resume. 

Neither Scott not Karen were able to attend the meeting.  Please table discussion until next meeting. 

 

Meeting Adjournment 

Take care everyone! 

Next meeting Tuesday, June 8 

  


